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As a co owner of Siuslaw Valley crematory I would support lowering the temperature.  

We perform over 450 cremations a year by lowering the temperature it would lower 

the emissions and particulates in our air.  It would have a impact on the operator 

relating to working with each cremations.  While all 49 states in this country allowing 

the 

change it truly should be allowed and with the neighbors (California and Washington) 

it should be approved.   I assure you it will make a positive impact. 


